
From: Nava, Roxanne  
Sent: Monday, October 20, 2014 4:52 PM 
To: Superfine, Richard 
Cc: Guerra, Maria 
Subject: FW: Ethics approval 
 
Hello Rich, 
  
This is to confirm my participation National League of Cities (“Cities”)  "Big Ideas for Small Business 
Summit" October 7-9, 2014 in Kansas City MO.  I learned "about strategies for supporting small 
businesses, start-ups, and entrepreneurs in their communities.”  I submitted my costs (air and ground 
transportation) for reimbursement, which had been approved by budget prior to travel.  
 
The attachment has additional information on the conference.  Let me know if you need additional 
information. 
 
Have a great week! 
 
Roxanne 
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